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Nomura Announces Correction to Share Buyback Program        
News Release 

Tokyo, May 16, 2014—Nomura Holdings, Inc. today announced a correction to the news 

release issued on April 30, 2014, titled “Nomura Approves Share Buyback Program” as 

underlined below. 

 

Correction 

Original 

 As of March 31, 2014, Nomura Holdings had 3,822,562,601 outstanding shares including 

104,927,439 shares as treasury stock. 

 

Corrected 

 As of March 31, 2014, Nomura Holdings had 3,822,562,601 outstanding shares including 

104,932,139 shares as treasury stock. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nomura 

Nomura is an Asia-based financial services group with an integrated global network spanning over 30 countries. 

By connecting markets East & West, Nomura services the needs of individuals, institutions, corporates and 

governments through its three business divisions: Retail, Asset Management, and Wholesale (Global Markets 

and Investment Banking). Founded in 1925, the firm is built on a tradition of disciplined entrepreneurship, 

serving clients with creative solutions and considered thought leadership. For further information about Nomura, 

visit www.nomura.com.  
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